
 

 

Thursday 16th November 2023 

         UNCRC Article 28 - Children’s right to learn and go to school.  

UNCRC Article 29 – Children have the right to become the best that they can be.  

UNCRC Article 19 - Every child has the right to protection  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 14 and 30 - I will help my child to develop respect and understanding of their own and others' beliefs, religions and languages.  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 28 and 29 - I will ensure my child comes to school on time every day and support them with their home learning so that they can access their 

education to the full. 

Global Goal 4 – Quality Education - Ensure inclusive and equitable quality education and promote lifelong learning opportunities for all. 

 

Maths Week and TTRS/Numbots Dress Up Day 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are thrilled to announce Belmont School’s Maths Week from 27th November -1st December 2023. 
This week will be dedicated to exploring the magic of maths through various engaging activities. 
 
Maths Week Focus:  
Our theme, "Three is the Magic Number," will take students on a numerical adventure, highlighting the 
importance of the number three in everyday life and the wider world. Expect your children to be 
counting, problem-solving, and creatively engaging with maths! 
 
Why Maths Fluency?  
Maths fluency is crucial for your child's educational journey. It supports their ability to solve problems 
quickly and confidently, laying a foundation for more complex concepts. This week aims to boost their 
number sense in a lively and practical manner. 
 
Dress Up Day:  
On the final day- Friday 1st December 2023 students and staff are invited to come to school dressed as 
their favourite TT Rockstars character. We invite all students to come dressed as their favourite number 
on the final day 1st December 2023. Let their imagination run wild! 
  
Your Role: You play a vital part in this! Encourage your child/ren’s curiosity about numbers at home and 
join in the fun by helping them prepare for Dress Up Day. Together, let's make maths an exciting part of 
their world. 
 
We can't wait to see the creative costumes and celebrate our students' maths achievements. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Mrs Mckenzie 
Deputy Headteacher 
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